From: Michael Mueller <Michael.Mueller@healthcentral.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 1:46 PM
To: Florida Hospital Commission
Subject: Health Central (Ocoee, Florida)

Health Central is in receipt of the letter you sent to us on July 17, 2015.

“This is to certify that Health Central Hospital meets the statutory requirements as none of Health Central Hospital
contracts with Medicaid Managed Medical Assistance and Specialty Plans for hospital services are at or above 120% of
the Medicaid published fee schedule.”

Michael Mueller
Chief Financial Officer

Health Central

10000 West Colonial Drive

Ocoee, Florida 34761

Work: 407.296.1802
Michael.mueller@healthcentral.org




